
Inplant training programme for students on “Ornamental Fish 

Feed” (6-9
th

 June, 2017) - Brief report 

 Inplant training programme on “Ornamental Fish Feed” has been successfully 

conducted from 5-9
th

 June, 2017 which was organised by FNBP Division, ICAR-CIFE, 

Mumbai. The total no of participant were eighteen (18).  The participants were mainly given 

exposure on theoretical knowledge about the ornamental fish feed, the identification of 

ornamental fishes, the different ingredients used for feed preparation and how to make the 

ornamental fish feed using the local ingredients, feed evaluation and feed testing.  The 

participants were also exposed on the ornamental fish culture and live foods used for fish 

rearing. The training was inaugurated by Dr. Gopal Krishna Director/ Vice-chancellor and 

Programme Director of the above training.  The programme was conducted under the 

guidance of  Dr. N. P. Sahu, HOD and course Director. Dr. Sikendra Kumar, Scientist, FNBP 

Division was coordinator and Mrs. Shaman N. Co-coordinator of this Inplant training 

programme.  The closing ceremony of the above trading programme was graced by D. N. K. 

Chadha, Principal scientist & Head, Division of Aquaculture. 

            

           


